
From: Rebecca Edmunds  
Sent: 23 February 2013 14:55 
To: Bradley Gammond 
Subject: Re: site allocations & policies local plan 
 

Dear Mr Gammond 

 

I would like to express my views in respect of the consultation on the proposed modifications to 

the site allocations and policies local plan, particularly relating to the former Lea Castle Hospital 

Site, Cookley. 

 

I understand that it is proposed that C3 dwelling houses should also form part of the development 

on the Site.  I fully support this proposal.   

 

I, in particular, would like to see a significant part of the site redeveloped to include Eco-friendly 

housing.  I envisage housing of the sort which would have environmentally friendly features (eg 

highly insulated, air-tight, energy efficient, built from sustainable materials, use of renewable 

energy sources) and which would be of a character that would blend well with the woodland 

surrounding the site (eg timber cladding). I would like the housing to be affordable.  The site 

could further include cycle pathways and other amenities, reflecting the Eco-friendly ethos. 

 

I would be most grateful if you would please acknowledge safe receipt of this email and for your 

confirmation that my views will be added to the consultation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Randle. 

Cookley  

 

 


